
Dear families of 8th-grade students, 

We would like to invite you and your student to attend a Parent and Student Course 
Information Night on Thursday, February 7, 2019 in Theodore Kloos Auditorium at 
Neshaminy High School.  You will be able to take a self-guided tour of the High School 
from 6 pm to 6:30 pm.  At 6:30 pm, there will be a presentation in auditorium about the 
course selection process. 

As the date approaches, additional information about this valuable event will be posted 
on the Neshaminy HS web site. 

We look forward to welcoming the Class of 2023! 

  

- The staff and administration of Neshaminy High School 

  

 

We Build Futures 

 

https://www.neshaminy.org/Page/778

